
 
 
Mapping 
 
June 6, 2018  
 

Minutes 
 
The Mapping Committee of the Piatt County Board met on Wednesday, June 6, 2018 in Room 
104 of the Courthouse.  The meeting was called to order at 10 a.m. by Bob Murrell.  Attending 
were: Ray Spencer, Robert Murrell, Randy Shumard, and Keri Nusbaum.  
 
MOTION: Spencer made motion, seconded by Shumard to approve the minutes of the May 2, 
2018 meeting as written. All in favor, motion carried.  
 
Old Business: 
The states attorney has not approved the verbiage change request from TomTom for their 
subscription.   
Motion: Spencer made motion, seconded by Shumard to table to next month. All in favor and 
the motion carried.  
 
New Business:  
Expense claims for April and May were submitted for $770.38. 
 
Motion:  Spencer made motion, seconded by Shumard to approve the expenses for payment.  
Roll was called, all in favor.  
 
The committee discussed the rates charged for the website subscription. New layers have been 
added.  
Motion: Spencer made motion, seconded by Shumard to increase the fee for a website 
subscription by $10 to $40. All in favor and the motion carried.  
 
Safety: There were no safety concerns. 
 
Comments:  None 
 
Motion:  Spencer made motion, seconded by Shumard to adjourn. All in favor, and the meeting 
adjourned at 10:07 a.m.   
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Keri Nusbaum  
Piatt County Zoning Officer 


